
Key Stage One Home Learning 
information 

January 8th zoom meeting 



• First of all, Happy New Year! Although it’s not the start we 
wanted, we are looking forward to continuing our learning in 
a different way for the time being. We hope the children, 
and, yourselves are okay and please remember if you need 
anything at all, contact us on our emails, or ring the school 
office and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 



• Attached to this email is an example of our weekly timetable. On 
there you will see when the live zoom lessons will be taking place, the 
outline of the day and activities that will be set for the children. This 
may change each week. This will be posted each week, on a Sunday, 
on Google Classroom.



Example of timetable… 



• Zoom links have been set up, these links are all re-occurring 
for each of the sessions to make it easier for parents to keep 
track of the meeting ID and passcodes. Please note children 
have been grouped for phonics and you will be notified with 
the correct zoom link for each specific group. 



• Please ensure you all connected to Class Dojo and Google 
Classroom! Work will be uploaded on a Sunday evening for the 
week! 



Class Dojo

• We will continue to use Class Dojo to award the children dojo points for 
their learning. 

• We will award dojos for participation in zoom sessions (a second member 
of staff will be part of the zoom and can award points)

• They will also be awarded for sharing work on our show and share zoom on 
Friday mornings.

• There are sometimes discrepancies between the dojos in school and those 
shown at home, we are not sure why this it at the moment.

• Parents can continue to use class dojo to message teachers but please 
allow time for us to message back.



Emails

• Children can use their school emails to keep in touch with their 
friends – get in touch with us if you are struggling with this

• Parents can email teachers with any questions or concerns within 
school hours (please allow us time to get back to you)

• jjones@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk – Miss Jones 

• aweekes@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk – Mrs Weekes 

• NODonnell@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk – Miss O’Donnell 
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The platforms we will use for remote learning:

• Zoom live lessons 

• Google Classroom

• White Rose Maths links to presentations

• Links to YouTube videos

• Links to Oak Academy 



• All work will be posted on Google Classroom. We are asking that you 
only upload your children’s work ONCE a day instead of individual 
tasks throughout the day to help us keep a track on children’s work.

• Children will continue to receive Dojos for their learning 
achievements, these will be added at the end of each week. We will 
all be keeping a register of children who have attended Zoom lessons 
and uploaded working to ensure children receive the correct amount 
of Dojos. 



• Please note that there will be NO phonics sessions on a Friday as this 
slot is going to be for a ‘Show and Share’ zoom call for each class. 
During this zoom meeting, children can show work they have 
completed and enjoy some social time with their friends. 

• We have also decided to set a project relating to our topics for 
children to work either at home or in school. This will be posted on 
Google Classroom. This is to be completed over a number of week 
and again, can be shown during our ‘Show and Share’ zoom on a 
Friday after a couple of weeks.



• We would also like to make you aware that in addition to the work set 
Joe Wicks is continuing to posts PE lessons on a Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday. RWI (the phonics scheme we use in school) are also 
posting daily phonics lessons. This schedule is attached on our Google 
Classroom. 



• We would like to remind you that this is still school both in house and 
remotely. Work set is compulsory. We understand that parents are 
also working from home so please complete work when appropriate 
for you. 

• Thank you 


